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On arrival, the teacher in charge of your trip should report to the entrance kiosk on the car park where you will be welcomed by one of our staff. Please ensure you know your exact number of paying adults and children before you leave the coach, as we will require this information at the entrance kiosk on your arrival.  During this time all members of your party should remain on the coach.  
You will be given your schedule of events for the day, which will include your own time for Lamb/Goat bottle-feeding and Animal Petting, a time for your Tractor Tour (including educational commentary) and a time allocated to your school for under-cover lunch facilities.  There will be enough copies for all adults in your party, which means that you can split into smaller groups to look around the animals, and then join up together for the group activities.

Also during this time, you can make us aware of any children requiring individual attention such as the blind, deaf, or those requiring any specific medical needs.

You will also be required to pay for your trip at this time, and this can either be by credit card, cheque or cash. 
When you have your schedules, you will return to your coach and make sure that all adults in your party have a copy (which includes safety information) before entering the Animal Park.

You will then be able to wonder around the animal enclosures at your leisure in any sized groups most convenient for yourselves, and join up for all group activities which are listed on your schedule of event

We have a Gift Shop on the Park and stock a wide variety of gifts to take home as a souvenir of your visit.  If the children are permitted to bring spending money, we recommend that they visit our souvenir shop in small groups with an adult throughout the day, as the shop tends to get fairly busy between 1.30p.m.and 2.00p.m.when most coach parties are departing.

There is also a Café where the public are welcome to purchase hot and cold drinks and snacks throughout the day.  This is where you are most likely to find your coach driver should you require him or her during your visit!
We are sure you will all have a wonderful time, and the children in particular, have long lasting memories of their visit for years to come!
The Greenacres Team

